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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Police Chief Callahan 

From: Jessica A. Giannino, Chairwoman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 23, 2021 

 

 

Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will hold a meeting via remote 

participation on Monday evening, April 5, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. at which time the committee will 

discuss the following: 

 

 

 

20-041 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo:  That the City of Revere look into the 

feasibility of installing a camera and telephone in every playground and park within 

the city limits similar to the safety cameras and telephones on college campuses.  

Furthermore, that the City of Revere hire staff or fulfill this need with trained 

volunteers to monitor cameras to aid dispatch. 

 

20-210 Motion presented by Councillors McKenna and Serino: That the City Council 

request a security presence during City Council meetings once City Hall is re-open 

to the public and meetings are again able to be held in the Council Chamber.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to Participate Remotely via Zoom 

Please click the link below to join the meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82949286248 

Or Telephone:  US: +1 312 626 6799 

Webinar ID: 829 4928 6248 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82949286248

